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BEAVER VALLEY
SUBDIVISION

Council passed a motion-
to extend the draft approval
for the Beaver Valley
subdivision for a further five
years to 2025. Council heard
that “the scope has been
significantly reduced,” said
Michael Benner, Director of
Planning and Building. The
development group has not
provided any information on
their plans for an open space
but Benner stated that there
are strong environmental
constraints on this land and
he does not believe it will be
developed. '

The project includes two
phases. Phase one has seven
lots that will be developed
first and a test well will be o i
monitored for three years \ \A Ao A -
before a decision to move i il i
forward with phase two
can be made. Phase two will f)
include 9 lots according to \ 7
the revised plan.




